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Jeff Watson

From: Carl Nelson <cbarkernelson@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 1:15 PM
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: Re: CB-15-00002 Ihrke Parcel Combination

Because both lots are within Water District boundary KCWD # 7 has no issue with the proposed lot elimination.
 
Carl Nelson 
Commissioner KCWD # 7. 
 
On Wed, May 11, 2016 at 9:11 AM, Jeff Watson <jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote: 

CB-15-00002 Ihrke 

  

Kittitas County has received the above parcel combination application. Please review for 
compliance with water district requirements. Comments will be considered in the decision 
making process, and if appropriate conditions will be required prior to final approval. 

  

Jeffrey A. Watson 

Planner II 

Kittitas County Public Works/Community Development Services 

411 North Ruby  

Ellensburg WA   98926 

jeff.watson@co.kittitas.wa.us 

509-933-8274 

  

 

 
Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
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